
 

                 
   
 

 

Lowestoft Shared Accommodation  
Joint Committee 

 
 

 

Suffolk County Council Members 
 

 Waveney District Council Members 
 

Councillor C Noble 
 (Cabinet Member for Finance & Property) 

 
Councillor M Ladd 

 

Councillor M Barnard   
(Cabinet Member for Resources) 

 
Councillor G Douce 

   
 

 

Members are invited to a meeting of the 
Lowestoft Shared Accommodation Joint Committee 

on Tuesday 17 December 2013 at 4.00pm    
in the Council Chamber at  

Waveney District Council, Town Hall, Lowestoft NR32 1HS 
  

An Agenda is set out below.  
 

 

Part One - Open to the Public 

1. Apologies / Substitutes 

2. Declarations of Interest 

3. Minutes 

To confirm as a correct record the Minutes of the last meeting of the Lowestoft Shared 
Accommodation Joint Committee held on 22 October 2013.   (Pages 1 to 3) 

4. Lowestoft Shared Accommodation Programme – Progress and Update Report  
(SAJC007) 

Report of the Programme Director (Pages 4 to 8)  
 

Close 
 

 
Stephen Baker 
Chief Executive of Suffolk Coastal and 
Waveney District Councils 

 
Deborah Cadman 
Chief Executive of Suffolk County Council 



 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

If you require this document in large print, audio or braille or in a 
different language, please contact the Democratic Services Manager on 

(01502) 523212 or email: donna.lee@waveney.gov.uk 


